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  UPF-Australia Underscores Importance of Values Education 
   
 
Melbourne, Australia—UPF-Australia addressed 
the importance of values education at meeting 
with the Productivity Commission, an advisory 
body of the Australian 
government. 
 

  

  

  

  Buddhist School in Bhutan Hosts ‘Peace Road’ 
   
 
Thimphu, Bhutan—Bhutan took part in the 
Peace Road 2019 by organizing a program at a 
Buddhist school. 
 

  

  

  

  UPF-Chile Prepares for 2020 Summit 
   
 
Santiago, Chile—UPF-Chile was blessed to 
receive strong support from the leadership of 
UPF-Latin America, who visited to help local 
efforts in anticipation of 2020 
summit. 
 

  

  

  

  UPF Program Considers Peace and Development 
among Mediterranean Nations 

 
 
Rome, Italy—The potential of Mediterranean 
nations in building peace was discussed at a UPF 
seminar held in the Italian Senate. 
 
 

  

  

  



 

 

  Youth Leader Meets Portuguese Ambassador for Peace 
 
 
Lisbon, Portugal—The leader of Youth and 
Students for Peace discussed youth programs 
with a longtime ally of UPF.  
 

  

  
 

  

  Upcoming Events  
 

JAN 21: Ethiopia: African Union 39th Ordinary Session of the 

Permanent Representatives’ Committee 

JAN 23: New York: “Getting to know the ECOSOC system in the SDG era” 

JAN 24: UN International Day of Education  

FEB 1: World Interfaith Harmony Week 

FEB 3: World Summit 2020 

  

  

  
  Contact Us 

www,upf,org | e.news@ upf,org | 220 White Plains Rd. FL5, Tarrytown, NY 10591, USA  
 

UPF is an NGO in General Consultative Status with the Economic and Social Council of the United 
Nations. We support and promote the work of the United Nations and the achievement of the Sustainable 
Development Goals 

  

  
 

         

 

 

 

   

 

 


